
Bene, Olivia <olivia.bene@mymail.champlain.edu>

Residential Students Update 05.15.20

1 message

reslife@champlain.edu <swaryck@champlain.edu> Fri, May 15, 2020 at 6:53 PM
Reply-To: reslife@champlain.edu
To: Olivia Bene <olivia.bene@mymail.champlain.edu>

Dear Residential Students--


Congratulations on making it to the end of the Spring 2020 semester!  I think we can all agree that it was a difficult one for all of us.  You continue 
to be top of mind for us as we understand that there are still many uncertainties and that all our students have been deeply impacted by the 
pandemic.

We are writing to inform you that the Vermont Governor’s original State of Emergency order has been extended, as of today, to June 
15, 2020.  We will continue to work in partnership with the Governor and other Vermont higher education institutions to coordinate a safe move-
out process for all Vermont college students.  Please continue to monitor your email for more updates. 

We appreciate everyone’s continued patience and look forward to reuniting students with their belongings as soon as possible. We look forward 
to contacting you again as soon as a safe move-out plan can be announced. Thank you! 
 
Housing and Residential Life Team


